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28th January 2025 
 

TEAM GB ATHELETE VISIT TO JOHN CLIFFORD 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Today, we are pleased to reveal the Great Athlete that will be visiting us on the 13th February 2025. 

Joe Roebuck – Former GB Olympic Swimmer will be running a fun fitness land circuit, followed by 

an inspirational assembly and Q&A session.  

 

About Great Athletes:  

Great Athletes is an exciting programme which raises aspiration for young people across the UK. It is 

also a sponsorship led initiative which helps to create extra funding for sport in school and support up 

and coming athletes. Any sponsorship raised is primarily used to support John Clifford School (60%), 

with 40% of the money raised for going to supporting elite athletes to help with travelling costs, 

medical bills etc. 

 

The children will be bringing home a sponsorship form today, in support of this event. On the form, 

there is space for sponsorship, some games and a competition.   

 

If you would like to engage in this project and get involved in sponsorship, please take a look at the 

form for full details.  To make things simple, you can donate online by following this link and searching 

for our school name: https://sportal.greatathletes.org/events/landing 

 

Rewards: 

All children will be participating in the sponsored circuit on the morning of the 13th February, with some 

children raising money for their efforts. Children will receive prizes depending on the levels of 

sponsorship achieved:  

• Up to £5 – your child receives some Great Athletes stickers.  

• £5-£15 – your child receives a blue Great Athletes wristband.  

• £15-£30 – your child receives a blue and a red Great Athletes wristband.  

• £30+ - your child receives both wristbands and a signed photo from the athlete.  
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We cannot wait to welcome Joe Roebuck into school and know how much it will inspire our school 

community to being fit, healthy and resilient.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J Holmes 

Physical Education Lead  
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